Tammy Conrad

From: Janet Simm

Sent: February 4, 2022 2:26 PM

To: Tammy Conrad

Subject: FW: Shoreham Apartments Association

Attachment for the minutes

From: Mary Casavant [mailto:rick.casavant@ns.sympatico.ca)
Sent: January 7, 2022 9:52 AM

To: Janet Simm <jsimm@nwood.ns.ca>

Subject: Fwd: Shoreham Apartments Association

Good Morning Janet

[ am forwarding my question to Marsh insurance as well as their answer re Insurance coverage, I believe this
answeres the question re insurance coverage.

Cheer Rick

Begin forwarded message:

From: "McGuire, Barbara" <Barbara.S.McGuire@marsh.com>
Subject: RE: Shoreham Apartments Association

Date: January 7, 2022 at 9:15:00 AM AST

To: Rick Casavant <rickmarycasavant@gmail.com>

Good morning Rick,

The liability policy would respond if you were negligent and legally liable if injury was
sustained by a resident or the general public.

Please give me a call if you have any further questions.
Take care

Barbara

Barbara McGuire, CIP, CRM

Marsh Canada | Senior Vice President
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Please send request for Certificates of Insurance and auto ID cards to
HalifaxCertificateRequests@Marsh.com
For Urgent Certificates, please indicate "ASAP" in the subject field.

Please consider the environment before printing.

From: Rick Casavant <rickmarycasavant@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2022 8:07 AM

To: McGuire, Barbara <Barbara.S.McGuire@marsh.com>
Subject: Shoreham Apartments Association

CAUTION: This email originated outside the company. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you are expecting them from the sender.

Good morning Barbra;

[ am the chair of theShoreham Village Senior Citizens Apartment Association, I have a quire
reference our policy. There is a path which crosses our property and we are considering
constructing a park rest area again on our property. Do we have liability coverage for non
residents while they are on our property. We hope that there is never an issue but there are non
resident public crossing and possibly siting on benches which are on our property. We want to
ensure that our liability insurance cover non residents while they are on our property.

Thank you for your time;

Rick Casavant
SVSCAA Chair

If you do not wish to receive any further electronic sales and marketing communications from
Marsh, send an email to "marsh.canada@marsh.com” with the word "unsubscribe" in the subject
line to unsubscribe.

Si vous ne souhaitez pas recevoir davantage de communications électroniques des ventes et du
marketing de Marsh, veuillez envoyer un courriel a « marsh.canada@marsh.com » avec le mot «
unsubscribe » (se désinscrire) dans l'objet pour vous désinscrire.




